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NEWSLETTER GRIFFIN OAKS MAINTENANCE ASSOCIATION SUMMER 2024

CONTACT INFO Please join us for our next The next GOMA board meeting will be
board@griffinoaks.org Poard meeting: held on July 16th at 6:00 pm at the Twin
www.griffinoaks.org  Tuesday, July 16, 2024 Creeks Retirement (on Twin Creeks
GOMA 6:00PM Crossing) in the Conference room.

PO Box 5345 Twin Creeks Conference All ] d
Central Point, OR Room home owners are welcome to attend.
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Greetings Griffin Oaks Homeowners & Residents,

Some days, I feel that the “aging process” is catching up with me ...and our homeowner
association also is experiencing the same feeling. Our association dates back over 20+ years
ago and signs of aging are more noticeable then when I assumed the position four years ago
as head of GOMA.

We have recently had a series of issues with the irrigation system that delivers water to the
grass and trees in the "street strips". The issues have been caused by tree root systems that
have expanded since they were planted 20+ years ago. The roots have cracked irrigation pipes
and broken control wires, disrupting water delivery to street strip sprinklers.

We've had to engage a tree service company to remove three large oaks and grind out the
roots that caused the damage. We also have an obligation to replant a tree in the area, which
will be planted in the cool of the fall.



